
 
                                                                                                                                                     

Tuesday, April 12, 2022 

MEMO: 
Regarding: INCREASE IN COVID CASES AT HCH 

Distribution: ALL TENANTS 

From: Dawn Serrick 

 
Dear Tenants, 

 

As we are seeing in our surrounding community, we are now seeing an increase in COVID-19 cases among our 

tenant community.  With the Easter weekend just a few days away, we wanted to remind everyone to take the 

precautions necessary to keep our HCH community safe.   

 

If you are not feeling well, please stay home and avoid interacting with other tenants until you are feeling well 

again.  As you know, masks are no longer mandatory at HCH.  However, we do encourage you to continue to 

wear them, particularly if you are feeling any symptoms of COVID-19.  

 

We hope you all have the opportunity to gather with family and friends this weekend to celebrate the death and 

resurrection of our Saviour, whether that is in person, or virtually.  A blessed Easter to you all.  

 

  

 

Dawn Serrick   

Director of Tenant Care 

905-463-7002 ext. 5263 

dawnse@hch.ca 
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